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June 20, 2010

Mr. John Hay, Esq.
Senior Attorney
National Indian Gaming Commission H

1441 L Street NW, Ste. 9100 Y
Washington, DC 20005

Ms. Elaine Saiz

Director of Contracts

National Indian Gaming Commission
1441 L Street NW, Ste. 9100
Washington, DC 20005

Re: Management Agreement by and between the Scotts Valley Band
of Pomo Indians and Seminole SV Entertainment, LLC

Dear John and Elaine:

We are pleased to submit to the NIGC for review and approval, our new
Management Agreement with the Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians. As you
know, our entire teams have worked diligently over the past few months to
compile and submit a Management Agreement in full compliance with the NIGC
rules and regulations. We believe we have done so, and we hope that you
agree. We agree that it is possible that something may have “fallen through the
crack,” but hope not. In the event that you find anything that requires our
attention or raises any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Enclosed are two complete sets of the following:

Management Contract Submission Binder dated June 19, 2010
Background Investigation Applications for:

Seminole SV Entertainment, LLC
Seminole California Management, LLC

, JSeminoIe Tribe of Florida
CCC Entertainment @ding Company, LLC
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1551 Sandspur Road ** Maitland, Florida 32751%* Phone: 407-691-5600 Fax: 407-691-5620
1551 Sandspur Road * Maitland, FL 32751 « 407.691.5600

bl
b4



As we have discussed, our team has partnered with the Seminole Tribe of
Florida and we expect that their acknowledged expertise and experience will
enhance the success of this project. This new partnership led to a change in the
name of our company from CCC Entertainment, LLC to Seminole SV
Management, LLC and a change in the terms of our operating agreement. There
may be changes in the future, both to the structure of Seminole California
Management, LLC and to the membership interests of Seminole SV
Entertainment, LLC. We will notify you immediately of any such change(s) and
will timely file any documents required under the NIGC rules and regulations.

We thank you for the guidance and assistance that both of you have provided to
our team. We have learned much since our previous application and we thank
you for your patience as worked through the process. It is our desire to move
ahead as rapidly as possible to make this dream a reality for the Scotts Valley
Tribe.

Again, thank you for your time and consideration. Please let us know
immediately if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards
Alan H. Ginsburg

cc:.  Penny Coleman, Acting General Counsel
Donald Arnold, Chairman, Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians
Jim Shore, General Counsel, Seminole Tribe of Florida
W. Ed Thomas, General Counsel, Scotts Valley Band of Pomo Indians
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